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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘commemorate’ in 

 honour of 75th Anniversary 

 of D-Day.   

 

 Author visit coming soon!   

We are all really looking  

forward to welcoming    

award-winning author,    

Mark Foster, into school      

on Thursday 27 June! More 

details to follow soon.    

 

 Futures Day 2019 is here!      

A reminder that next Friday  

is ‘Futures Day’ which means 

Year 7 will be travelling to 

MV16 in Melton Mowbray 

and Year 8 will be visiting   

Nottingham. University.   

Please make sure consent 

forms have been returned.  

 

 TSS Safeguarding Update  

Thank you to members of  

our LGB who attended this 

week’s training which 

focused on safeguarding and 

how we all work together to 

protect young people.  

 

 Could Attenborough win?   

As we head towards the mid 

point of the final term, it 

looks like Attenborough  

could be in with a chance of 

snatching  the top spot from 

rivals Beacon and Skylark!  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

  WET AND WILD AT TWYCROSS ZOO  

 ‘SHAKESPEARE IN A SUITCASE’ RETURNS  
Last Friday, the team from Splatsen-

tertainment returned to The Suthers 

School with an action-packed and 

hilarious adaptation of Shakespeare’s 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream. And this 

was no ordinary performance—Year 7 

were treated to a show full of colour 

and comedy that featured many 

chances for audience participation as 

well as a really informative Q&A ses-

sion with the performers who shared 

stories of their own routes into thea-

tre. What a great way to see Shake-

speare brought to life!  

Y8 DESIGN WINNERS 
Well done to Sophie, Rebecca and Aby 

in Year 8 who created the winning en-

tries in our sign design competition. 

They will now be joined by a team of 

Year 7s to create the signs for real at 

our new home in Fernwood, Newark.  

Year 7 braved the wet weather this week as they visited Twycross Zoo as part 

of their study of species, habitats and adaptations in Science. As you can see 

below, some of the students were lucky enough to get up close with some 

pretty amazing creatures! A special mention is owed to Molly in 7MB who 

proved to be a real hit with the inhabitants of the Butterfly House! Other 

highlights of the trip included the giraffes, zebras and parakeets—and we 

were even lucky enough to see the zoo’s most famous resident, the Snow 

Leopard! The rain did not dampen spirits at all and it was great to see our 

students showing such curiosity and enthusiasm throughout the day.  


